
           
          April 17, 2014 

 

Dott.ssa Chiara E. Cordero 
Dipartimento di Scienza e Tecnologia del Farmaco 
Università degli Studi di Torino 
Via Pietro Giuria, 9 
I-10125 Torino, Italy 
 
 
Dear Chiara, 
 
On behalf of the awards committee for the 11th GCxGC Symposium, I would like to congratulate you on being the 
winner of the 2014 John B. Phillips Award.  The Phillips Award is intended to recognize the research efforts of 
younger scientists in the field, and was named in honor of the late Prof. John B. Phillips (1947-1999), the inventor of 
GCxGC. 
 
The committee was particularly impressed with your body of work over the past few years, particularly in the 
application of chemometric methods to the field of food chemistry.  Your collaborative effort with commercial 
vendors of software (such as Prof. Steve Reichenbach with GC-Image) has brought a positive vision from both sides 
to the advancement of GCxGC data analysis, which is a critically important facet in the improvement of the 
technology in the future.     
 
The committee cordially invites you to present a lecture based on some of your recent work.  The lecture is 
scheduled to be given on Tuesday May 20th 2014 at 11:00.  You will be given free-registration for both the GCxGC 
and the ISCC portions of the conference, and both the LECO and Restek Corporations have graciously provided a 
$500 honorarium for your award. A commemorative plaque will be presented to you as well. Congratulations again 
on this most deserving achievement, and I look forward to seeing you in Riva del Garda. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

John Dimandja 
GCxGC Awards Committee Chair 


